
From Simon Campbell, 27 June 

 

My apologies for the delay in bringing you news 

on the Swan. Hannah will exit the pub on 

Monday 30 June. We have not been able to 

reach an agreement with her on purchase of any 

of the chattels that she has put in, some sort of 

follow-on trading and there is uncertainty over 

what state the pub will be in on Monday. We 

have potential plans to re-open the place as a 

predominantly wet-led temporary business, but it 

is impossible to be firm on timing and means 

until we get back in there. Similarly plans for a 

new tenant or longer term restructure are on hold 

until next week. More updates to come. 
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The following is a summary of a message distributed regarding the 
closure of the Swan. Importantly, this contains a link/QR code to an 
online form to gather information regarding how those in the village 
may be able to help. By the time of distribution, further updates 
should have been made available via social media.  
  Closure of The Swan, Enford. 
We are sorry to have to announce here the bad news that Hannah 
has closed her doors at the Swan on Sunday 22 June. This is deeply 
disappointing for her, the staff, customers and the village in general, 
and it is important to all of us what happens at the Swan. 

What can be done?   

A big thank you to those who have asked to be added to The Swan, 
Enford Village WhatsApp group and to those who were able to attend 
the general meeting at the village hall on Friday 6th June your  
support and input is welcomed and appreciated. 

As outlined at the Village Hall meeting, there are two main activities 
being undertaken to protect and keep the Swan operational: 

1. Short Term - keeping the pub open/limiting closure to a minimum 

2. Longer Term - Ownership & Structure going forward 

This feedback and questionnaire form is being provided as a first step 
to gain your input along with if you are able to physically support the 
operation of the Swan in the short term and whether you would be 
interested in financially supporting in the long term. 

As said in the meeting, plans are in the formative stage and will 
evolve, so this is not definitive, nor last chance to be involved. This is 
especially true for the longer term ownership, so what this could look 
like cannot be definitively stated at this stage. 

You can access the questionnaire using the QR code below, or by 
through the link also printed below. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/

e/1FAIpQLSeh6ZOgUwGAcODUtAJ-

3kUgaODZba3WRLlrZbPrcuSRY962oA/

viewform 
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